
From: Jo-Anne Snyders  
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 2:44 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>; City of London, Mayor 
<mayor@london.ca>; McAlister, Hadleigh <hmcalister@london.ca>; Lewis, Shawn 
<slewis@london.ca>; Cuddy, Peter <pcuddy@london.ca>; stevenson@london.ca; 
jprbil@london.ca; Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna 
<ahopkins@london.ca>; Van Meerbergen, Paul <pvanmeerbergen@london.ca>; 
Franke, Skylar <sfranke@london.ca>; Ferreira, David <dferreira@london.ca>; 
shiller@london.ca 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Connector streets opposition 
 
City of London staff 
 
I would like my letter added to the agenda regarding Item 3 Scheduled item 3.6 c on 
page 412 of the agenda September 24th, 2024. 
 
I am strongly requesting a meeting that the public can attend to receive more 
information and have the opportunity to ask questions and express opposition to the 
permit of stacked townhouses on connector streets.   
 
Residents of directly impacted areas are being left in the dark about changes to their 
neighbourhoods, school zones, street safety and home value. 
 
Jo-Anne Snyders 
London. 
 


